
 

 

 
 
Friday 25th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
After School Sessions 
 
We know that, during the most recent lockdown, some pupils were struggling to access their education remotely for a 
variety of reasons, so we are offering after school sessions for students who want to stay and complete additional work in 
school. These will run every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 2.30pm – 3.00pm and students will have supervised 
access to a laptop or a PC to complete the work set by their teachers. Students will stay in their year group ‘bubble’ and 
all other social distancing guidelines will continue to be followed. 
 
The first of these sessions started on the 23rd March 2021 and, even though take up has been strong, there are still some 
spaces available. If you would like your child to stay at school and work in these sessions could you please indicate this on 
the reply slip below and ask your child to hand it in to their form tutor. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Meehan 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
    

 
City of Derby Academy - After School Sessions 

 
Students name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… Form: ………………………………………… 
 
I would like a place in the after school session for my child            
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer      Date: …………………………….  
 
 

 
 


